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Dates for the Diary 
24 May: End of Term 5 
3 Jun: Start of Term 6 
5 Jun: Y6 Residential trip meeting 

3.30pm 
11 Jun: KS1 Sports Day (AM) - 

information emailed 9/5/24 
12 Jun: KS2  Sports Day (AM) 
14 Jun: FOMS Father’s Day Craft 
18 Jun: Y3 Y4 trip Steam Museum 
18 Jun: Reserve KS1 Sports Day (AM) 
19 Jun: Reserve KS2 Sports Day (AM) 
20 Jun: Open Classroom 
21 Jun: FOMS Summer Fair 3.15pm. 

Non-uniform day in school 
24—27 Jun: FOMS Clothes Collection 
27 Jun: Y1 Y2 trip SS Great Britain 
27 Jun: FOMS Disco  
28 Jun: Inset Day (school closed for 

children) 
11 Jul: Y6 Production (details to follow) 
12 Jul: School Reports sent home 
15—19 Jul: Y6 Residential trip 
23 Jul: Last day of school year 
 
 
Open Classrooms (2.45pm - 3.10pm) 
 Thursday 20th June 2024 
 
(new events in bold type) 
 
Inset Days 2023/2024 
Friday 28 June 2024 
 
Inset Days 2024/2025 
Monday 2 September 2024 
Friday 25 October 2024 
Friday 4 April 2025 
Friday 2 May 2025 
Monday 30 June 2025 
 
 
2024/2025 Term dates can be found on 
our school website: 
https://www.themanorcofeprimary.org.uk/
copy-of-term-dates--key-events 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Have a great weekend 
Team Manor 

 
A big thank you to FOMS for organising the Bubble Run on Monday, in 
partnership with SWIFT sports. The children had a great time and took 
part in a number of different sporting challenges. Thank you to everyone 
who has contributed with sponsorship this week - FOMS have a number of 
exciting events/projects lined up that can only take place with your 
support. 
 
It has been an exciting week in school with scooter training, various school 
trips and even cross country races. We have also seen countless examples 
of really impressive learning across the whole school. All of the children 
should be very proud of their achievements this term.  
 
Today in our celebration assembly we congratulated a number of year 5 
and 6 children who took part in a creative writing competition and were 
awarded ‘Young Writers’ Creativity’ awards. Their finished pieces were 
published in a real book and the children have all taken their own copies 
home. Well done everyone! Your poems were amazing! 
 
Have a wonderful half term break! 
Team Manor 

Safeguarding Corner 
  

Don’t forget that during the half term break, there are a number of organisations 
there to support you if you have any safeguarding concerns.  
Please head to https://sites.southglos.gov.uk/safeguarding/children. Where you 
will find a range of contact details and resources.   

 

Travelling Books Fair 
 
Many thanks to everyone who visited the fair last week. The Book Fair takings 
totalled £608.27 which means we have £243.31 in rewards to spend on books 
for our library and classrooms which is amazing! Thank you very much! 
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We will now be sharing important class dates and any remember to’s on this part of 
our newsletter. Please remember to keep an eye on our Facebook page for class 
activities! https://www.facebook.com/groups/930513833807729 

 

Year 6 Residential trip meeting at 3.30pm on Wednesday 5th June 2024 

 

Reception class are looking for additional resources in their water and play area. If 
anyone has any of the following items which they no longer need, they would be 
really grateful: 
 
Rolling pins 
Plastic or metal jugs 
Funnels 
Ladles, spoons etc 
Whisks 

Y6—Y7 Transition Workshop 10 July 
2024  
 
Due to circumstances beyond our control 
we have had to cancel this workshop. We 
may be able to signpost for further support 
if you feel you or your child may need this. 
Many thanks 

Anxiety Workshop 

Thank you to all who attended the 
workshop yesterday. I hope that you 
found it useful and that you gained 

knowledge and took away some useful 
tips. 

Mrs Mann 
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